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McGill University 
cipal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W DOUGLAS

2I*t February 1938

Hi deer Mr. Murrey,

Thank you for your letter of the 9th February.

I am glad to hear that the Students* Council 

hare found It possible for than to comply with your suggestion 

for a broadcast on the evening of the 10th March.

Tours sincerely,

Gladstone Murrey, Esq.,
General Manager,
Canedisn Broadcasting Corporation, 
Ottawa .


